
      Gary & Linda G        Volunteer Needed 
    Volunteer Needed           Frances Adams 

  Volunteer Needed       Volunteer Needed 
    Volunteer Needed  Lauren H & Natalie M 

  Greg Brown                          Eileen David 
    Volunteer Needed             John Taninecz 

 Loretta Rorvig                   Wendy Brooks 
     Greg Brown                Margaret McIntosh 

   9:15 a.m. Traditional Coffee & Doughnuts (FH) 
   9:30 a.m. Contemporary Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR) 

   9:45 a.m. Sunday School-All Ages (All Classrooms) 
   9:45 a.m. Upper Room Sunday School (304) 
 10:45 a.m. Coffee & Doughnuts (MPR) 
 11:00 a.m. Woman of Faith Sunday School (413) 
 12:00 p.m. Youth Group “Act of Kindness” & Lunch 
   2:00 p.m. Beeliners Ice Cream Social (FH)  

   9:00 a.m. Youth Group “Micah Outing” 

   7:00 p.m. Church Council (FH) 

 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Library) 

   3:00 p.m. Emmaus Meeting (Library) 

  9:00 a.m. Prayers & Squares (MPR) 

   6:00 p.m. Book Study w/Pot Luck Dinner (FH) 
   7:00 p.m. Pastor’s Advisory Meeting (Library) 

   9:00 a.m. Prayer Group (Library) 

   6:30 p.m. Chancel Choir (Sanctuary) 
   7:00 p.m. Praise Team (MPR) 

 10:00 a.m. Youth Group “Visit Jane Pullen Outing” 

  9:00 a.m. Youth Group “Eastland UMC Outing” 

   1:00 p.m. Confirmation Practice (Sanctuary, 112) 
   3:00 p.m. Baby Shower (FH) 

Attendance:   (8:15) (9:45) (11:00) 
                          57               85                58 

Sunday School:       57 

SENIOR ADULT MINISTRIES (55+ YEARS) 
By Allan & Pat Thorburn  

The 4 W’s of the Beeliners. 
    When: TODAY at 2:00 p.m. 
    Where: Fellowship Hall 
    What:   Ice Cream Social 
    Why:    To have fun together! 

 

 

GRADUATION SUNDAY—TODAY 
Today is Graduate Recognition Sunday. Please join us as 
we celebrate our graduating students. The graduates will be 
presented with Hymnals. There will be cake served after the 
8:15 a.m. Service, so please come and congratulate the 
2019 graduates. 

OUR COLLEGE GRADUATES 

 Jennifer K. Lovas – graduated from the University of 
Mary Washington with a Major in Biology. Her future 
plans are to do research in her field. 

 Karah M. Sizemore – graduated from Campbell 
College. She plans to pursue a Doctorate in Physical 
Therapy from the University of South Carolina. 

OUR HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 

 Catherine Petro – graduated from Riverbend High 
School. She will be attending Germanna Community 
College to continue her academic career. 

 Michaela E . Sizemore – graduated from Stafford High 
School. She will be attending Florida Gulf Coast 
University to study Bio-Engineering and swim for the 
FGCU Eagles. 

 Carl E. Stadtler – graduated from Riverbend High 
School. He will be attending Rennselaer Polytechnical 
Institute in New York to study Computer Engineering. 

FISHING RODEO – JUNE 9TH 
The UMM will host the annual Fishing Rodeo on Sunday, 
June 9th from 1:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. at the Izaak Walton 
League, 12400 Herndon Rd. No fishing license required. 
Trophies will be given for the smallest, most caught and 
biggest fish. The UMM will provide hamburgers and hot 
dogs. You will need to bring your own drinks and fishing 
gear for this afternoon of fun. PLEASE PARK in the 
PARKING LOT ONLY. Enjoy an afternoon of fellowship. Our 
point of contact is Bruce MacGregor at 540-786-0668. 

ROARRRRRR! VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL IS COMING! 
Roar is the theme for VBS which is June 24th through June 
28th from 9:00 a.m. until Noon daily. We need volunteers. 
If you can help in anyway, please contact Melissa Keylor at 
needingserenity@gmail.com. Volunteer signup and child 
registration is also now available at www.tabumc.org or 
https://vbspro.events/p/events/roar2019tumcvbs. 

 

mailto:needingserenity@gmail.com
http://www.tabumc.org/
https://vbspro.events/p/events/roar2019tumcvbs
mailto:secretary@tabumc.org


 

 

 Every Sunday - ALL SERVICES - Nursery for newborns 
and toddlers is downstairs in Rooms 415 and 416 

 9:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m.--Sunday School for all ages 
 

ANY youth in grades 6-12 are welcome to join. Contact 
Melissa Keylor at needingserenity@gmail.com or Stacey 
Lawson (call/text) at 540-848-0386 for questions. 

Jr./Sr. High Youth Calendar 
Today Acts of Random Kindness. We will give away 

water downtown, and then get lunch at Benny’s. 
Back at TUMC at 4:00 p.m. 

June 3 Outing to the Micah Hospitality Center. Meet at 
TUMC at 11:15 a.m. Back at TUMC at 2:30 p.m. 

June 7 Outing to Visit Jane Pullen at Westport 
Rehabilitation and Nursing Center in Richmond. 

June 8 Outing to distribute food at Eastland UMC. 
June 9 No Meeting. Join in the fun from 1:00 p.m. until 

4:00 p.m. at the UMM Fishing Rodeo. 
 

NEW MEMBER’S CLASS – JULY 7TH 
The next new member’s class will be Sunday, July 7th in 
Room 413 from 3:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. Join Pastor Jim if 
you would like to become a member of Tabernacle, either 
by transfer or by profession of faith. To reserve your space, 
contact Michelle in the church office at 540-786-6162. 
 

PRAYER VIGIL FOR BISHOP LEWIS – THURSDAY 
The Board of Discipleship is planning a prayer vigil for 
Bishop Lewis’ surgery scheduled for June 6th. It will be a 
conference wide prayer vigil from 6:00 p.m. on June 5th 
through 6:00 p.m. on June 7th. You may sign up at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044aa8ae2ea46-
bishop. We do not know the exact time of her surgery. 

We are asking all persons in the conference to take a 
moment at 8:00 a.m. on June 6th and pray the following: 

Dear Lord, We know you to be the great physician as 
we call upon you for healing and restoration of Bishop 
Sharma Lewis. We pray for a successful surgery, your 
will be done, for her doctors, nurses and staff. We pray 
for a quick and successful recovery and healing. We 
know O Lord, that you alone fill our spirits and that 
through you all things are possible. Hear our prayer, O 
Lord. AMEN! 

 

 

 

 

UMCOR – UNITED METHODIST COMMITTEE ON RELIEF 
Please consider making an annual donation to help cover 
the administrative costs of this amazing ministry. 

SHOPPING AT AMAZON = DONATION TO TUMC 
Tabernacle is an approved charitable recipient at 
http://smile.amazon.com. Amazon Smile is a simple and 
automatic way for you to support Tabernacle every time you 
shop at no cost to you. When you shop, you’ll find the exact 
same low prices, vast selection and convenient shopping 
experience as Amazon.com. The added bonus is that 
Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to 
Tabernacle. On your first visit to Amazon Smile, you will 
need to select Tabernacle as your charitable organization to 
receive donations before you begin shopping. Once 
selected, every eligible purchase you make will result in a 
donation to Tabernacle. You can even use the same 
account on Amazon.com and Amazon Smile. Your shopping 
cart, wish list, wedding or baby registry, and other account 
settings are also the same. So start shopping!  
 

 

mailto:needingserenity@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044aa8ae2ea46-bishop
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044aa8ae2ea46-bishop
http://smile.amazon.com/

